
I encourage open and transparent public hearings 
throughout PA to consider new congressional and state 
legislative maps. The values reflected in the maps should be 
in the best interest of voters, not incumbent elected 
officials. The maps recommended by FDPA and other 
nonpartisan groups are an excellent starting point. 
John and Fran Cornelius 
Perkasie PA 
 


